
 
 
 
 
May 19, 2022 
 
 
ISURA 
#501 – 3292 Production Way 
Burnaby, BC 
V5A 4R4 

 
 
Dear Sir, Madam, 
 
The Natural Health Product Research Society of Canada (NHPRS) wishes to officially 
acknowledge the very significant and continued support of ISURA to the activities of the 
Society. 

ISURA is an outstanding organization. Indeed, it was instated as the only Canadian not-
for-profit center for the evaluation and certification of natural health products (NHPs), 
raw foods and supplements with the aim to advocate for high quality and accountability 
in this important global sector. This remarkable posture resonates entirely with the 
mission of the Society, which is to promote scientifically rigorous research and 
education on NHPs, develop a national multi-sector research community, and support 
national research priorities that enable the informed and appropriate use of NHPs. 

The NHPRS is proud and honored to work alongside with ISURA to help raise the bar in 
the NHP field and thus ensure that Canadian consumers have access to the best quality 
products to rely on for their health and wellbeing. 

Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Pierre S. Haddad, PhD 
President 


